
1

Wendy Shaw

From: Jean-Claude Legault <jclegaultbd@gmail.com>
Sent: December 5, 2020 8:22 PM
To: Mackenzie Moreau; Joel Yelle; Wayne Klinowski; Krystal Manitius; Kay Corbier; Amanda 

Willett; Frank Cormier; Pauline Matchett; Paul Beauvais; Julia Fineczko; Amber Derby; 
Darlene Day

Cc: Janice Dewland; Wendy Shaw
Subject: Re: CLOC COVID Board Report and Test Traking Summary December 4
Attachments: revised Copy of Covid presumptive or positive tracking       December 4 2020   _.xlsx

The attached COVID testing report of December 4th, has been revised to remove the ''freeze pane'' in the Staff 
Section to facilitate review. 
 
JC Legault 
 
On Fri, Dec 4, 2020 at 11:16 PM Jean-Claude Legault <jclegaultbd@gmail.com> wrote: 
Board members, 
 
Further to our meeting today, attached is the latest COVID test tracking summary. The team has reviewed all 
testing records and have provided some corrections and updates. The number of positive cases has not 
changed, only the number of testings that resulted in negative results for record accuracy. Items highlighted 
yellow reflect changes from the last report. 
 
For this time only, instead of the usual structured Board report, we thought it would be useful to provide you 
with Janice's speaking notes from today's Employee Zoom meeting that went very well. We encourage you to 
read it to obtain the overall latest position and communication.  
 
Best regards 
JC Legault - President CLOC BOD 
Janice Dewland -  Director Operations and Acting Executive Director 
 
 


